
             

 

    

 

 

 

Reception Class Home Learning – Week 2 

 

Reading.  

You are doing really well with your reading. It is really important to keep 
practising, so that we remember all the skills we have been learning. 

You can go to https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/ to 
choose a new book, just like we do each morning at school. 

You can also read any books that you have at home. If you find them a little tricky, 
ask a brother, sister or grown up to help you a little. 

Here is a lovely story telling site, where you can choose the story that you would 
like to listen to https://www.storylineonline.net/ 

 

Phonics. 

Have a look at the phonics activities by clicking on the buttons. 

We have added some links to Mr Mc and Geraldine does phonics.  

Keep looking out for digraphs, trigraphs and tricky words as you go about your day. 
In the kitchen, on the television and even on your daily walk. See if you can read 
the street names or shop names by blending together the sounds you see. 

 

Writing. 

You can find writing activities by clicking the literacy button. 

It is really important to keep practising your writing. Practise writing your name, 
help your grown ups to make a shopping list, or make an invitation for your toys to 
invite them to a tea party. Also, Lego building, colouring in, digging in the dirt with 
sticks and chalking on the ground are all good to help strengthen the muscles in 
your hands. 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/
https://www.storylineonline.net/


 

Maths  

We have added a maths power point with links to the Numberblocks series and some 
suggested activities.  

Keep practising your subitising skills by keeping your eyes open for groups of 
objects, that you don’t need to count to know how many you see.  I have been 
adding some of the things that I have seen on my daily walks. Maybe you could 
take some photos and send them to us on the Reception Class email or on Twitter. 

Also remember to practise your counting in 2s, 5s and 10s that we have been 
learning. 

 

IT  

Remember to log on to Teach your monster to read, to practise your phonics 

https://www.teachyourmonstertoread.com/ 

And https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ for maths and other interests. 

 

P.E. 

Click here to do a five-minute challenge just like the one we did for sport relief. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=u0_1QBQ8Syk 

If you have enough energy left at the end, you could add some squats, lunges and press ups! 

😊 

 

Don’t forget to make time to play outside, bake, make, explore, find, talk, laugh, run jump 

and have lots of fun with your family. 

See you soon  

 

Mrs Sherratt, Mrs Ceuppens and Miss Parrin. 

 

https://www.teachyourmonstertoread.com/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=u0_1QBQ8Syk

